
Welcome Brookside Families!


We hope everyone had a wonderful summer and you are excited to return to a new school year.  


The Brookside PAC is excited for the year ahead, with hopefully the return of more activities 
and events planned.  


Our first event is approaching quickly. The Brookside PAC will be hosting a ‘Welcome Back 
Party’ on Thursday, September 29th from 3:30pm to 6:30pm.  (More detailed information to 
come!)  This will coincide with the afternoon/evening Meet the Teacher event.


We require parent volunteers, as always, to help pull these events off! 

If you are available to help out with the Welcome Back Party please email 
brooksidefundraising@gmail.com  

We are hoping to have a group of parents help out with things such as Setup/Cleanup before 
and after the event, Face Painting, Popcorn station, helping with some games, etc.  


This is a great opportunity to come out and meet other parents and teachers.  We hope to see 
you there!


Thank you,

Brookside PAC Executive


*First official PAC meeting of the year will be Thursday, October 13th @ 8:35am. 

 All parents welcome.
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